

Visit to China

Dear Parent/carers

As many of you will know to enrich our children's education, we are building up a partnership with a school in China.

This is an exciting project as we know we can learn much from their culture and they can learn from ours too.

In the Autumn term all of our key stage two children took part in some mandarin lessons, as part of the project.

Later this term all of key stage two will have a week of focused online sessions learning about China. These sessions will be lead by our partners in China.

As a school we have the opportunity to apply for some funding to take a group of children, (from Y6 and Y5) and staff to China next Easter (2022).

The funding would cover the cost of travel, accommodation.

We would be asking for a contribution of approx. £300 to cover the costs of visas etc. The visit would be for 8 days.

Before I decide whether it worth us applying for this fantastic opportunity I need to know if any of our children want to go. I am therefore asking you to complete the survey below before Monday 26th April.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LuLr9FO180SIVj4NhJCOuBzh_wWW_aZFrul3FQ95fnlUOUIDM0ZJTk9MS1VKUlpRT0VSTDlBUzg0SS4u

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs C.A. Smith

(Head of School)





